


The Committee discussed and finalized the Senior Vice President and Provost job description through 
electronic means during the month of November 2014. The final job description is attached. 

The position advertisement was placed in The Chronicle of Higher Education, Inside Higher Ed and Higher 
Ed Jobs. The ads appeared in these publications through December 2014 and January 2015. 

On January 22, 2015, the Search Committee met at the National Weather Center to review the 19 
applications that were submitted for the position. No additional applications were submitted for the 
position after that date. During the deliberations, the committee agreed unanimously to invite the 
following candidates for an on-campus interview: 

1. Dr. Kyle Harper, Interim Provost, University of Oklahoma
2. Dr. John Wiencek, Interim Provost, Virginia Commonwealth University
3. Dr. Paul Winistorfer, Dean, College of Natural Resources and Environment, Virginia Polytechnic

Institute and State University (Virginia Tech)

The candidates' CVs are attached for your convenience. 

During their on-campus interviews, each candidate met with the following individuals and groups: 

President David L. Boren 
Executive Vice President Nick Hathaway 
Vice President for Research Kelvin Droegemeir 
Vice President and General Counsel Anil Gollahalli 
Equal Opportunity Officer Bobby Mason 
Development Officers J.P. Audas or Paul Massad 
Vice President and Chief Information Officer Loretta Early 
Deans' Council 
Faculty Senate Executive Officers 
Staff Senate Executive Officers 
Provost's Staff 
Provost's Advisory Committee on Women's Issues (PACWI) 
Student Government Association Officers 
Senior Vice President and Provost Search Committee 

Each candidate also participated in an open forum session for faculty, staff and students at the Fred 
Jones, Jr. Museum of Art, and each enjoyed a comprehensive tour of campus. 

The search committee evaluated each candidate based on the established criteria outlined in the 
position description. The evaluation form is attached. The Search Committee chairs also informed the 
OU community that their comments and feedback were welcome, and they received approximately 10 
written comments by email. 

After the completion of the final candidate's interview on March 4, 2015, the Senior Vice President and 
Provost Search Committee met at Hester Hall to discuss the strengths and weaknesses of each candidate, 
in light of the members' evaluations as well as feedback received from other members of the OU 
community. The Committee believes that all three candidates should remain in consideration for the 
position and are qualified to serve as the Senior Vice President and Provost at the University of 
Oklahoma. The Committee's feedback for each candidate is below for your consideration. 






